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DOMINION OF KEITHIEOPIA 

January 2, 2023 

Their Royal Highness 

Willow Dziedzic I 

and 

Leader of Hokoria 

Laurel Mary Bäch 

 

Dear Willow Dziedzic I and Laurel Mary Bäch: 

The Dominion of Keithieopia shares great respect for your nation and for the larger LGBTQIA+ 
community. I am writing to state that the Dominion of Keithieopia has formally recognized your nation 
and has already updated its website to reflect such. 

Furthermore, the Emperor would greatly appreciate if he could maintain a presence on your Discord 
server as a foreign dignitary to maintain diplomatic ties between our two countries. 

The Dominion greatly hopes that our two nations can grow together and form a lasting friendship. 

 

With Great Respect, 

 

Emperor of the Dominion of Keithieopia 

 

 


